
 
 
Maura F. Twomey   
Association of Monterey Bay Area Governments  
24580 Silver Cloud Ct 
Monterey, CA, 93940  
  
August 28, 2024 
  
Subject: AMBAG Charging and Fueling Infrastructure Corridor Grant Application for Electric Charging 
Infrastructure  
  
Dear Ms. Twomey, 
 
On behalf of the Ventura County Transportation Commission (VCTC), I am pleased to present this Letter 
of Intent to host a Direct Current Fast Charging (DCFC) Electric Vehicle (EV) charging station hub on VCTC-
owned property for the installation of four (4) Direct Current Fast Charging (DCFC) and four (4) Level-2 
Dual Charging (DC) EV charging stations. VCTC is excited to be part of the Charging and Fueling 
Infrastructure (CFI) Corridor Grant submitted by the Association of Monterey Bay Area Governments 
(AMBAG). 

VCTC agrees to negotiate a lease agreement with a private entity, which will be responsible for the 
operation and maintenance of the charging infrastructure.  For each charging station, VCTC also agrees to 
provide sufficient space for standard parking stalls and van—accessible parking stalls, access to electrical 
supply, and permission to install charging and electrical supply infrastructure. Our commitment to host 
infrastructure is contingent on approval of the final configuration of the installation, agreed-upon leasing 
terms from the private entity that is selected through a competitive procurement process and 
documentation that all environmental and regulatory processes have been completed.  

VCTC is pleased to collaborate with AMBAG to seek funding to install electric vehicle charging 
infrastructure, in an effort to facilitate the transition to zero emission vehicles. We look forward to this 
exciting opportunity to install charging infrastructure along U.S. 101 and connecting highways to equitably 
fill in the gaps in infrastructure and increase charging resiliency for our residents and travelers along the 
Central Coast. 

  
Respectfully Submitted,  
  
  
Martin Erickson 
Executive Director 
 


